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NOTICE ON THE AVAILABILITY OF VOTERS’ IDs  
FOR OVERSEAS VOTING REGISTRANTS  

UNDER POST’S JURISDICTION 
 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Chongqing informs the Filipino 
Communities in Chongqing Municipality, Kunming, Guizhou and 
Sichuan Provinces that the following overseas voters, who filed their 
application for registration from 2009 to 2015, may claim their 
respective Voter’s IDs at the Consulate either personally or through 
an authorized representative: 
 

1. Abulencia, Ray Sode 
2. Cacacho, Monica Grace Nazareno 
3. Saga, Riche May Abada 

 
Furthermore, Overseas Voters who have yet to receive their 
respective IDs may inquire on the status of printing and distribution at 
the Philippine Consulate General in Chongqing OR at the Office for 
Overseas Voting, 7th Floor, Palacio del Gobernador Building, 
Intramuros, Manila at telephone numbers +632-5212952 and 
+6325222251 or through email at overseasvoting@comelec.gov.ph 
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